From: Adam Garland

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2016 9:47 AM

To: 'Timonthy.CoIIins@planning.nsw.gov.au'

Cc: jerem hawesandswan.com.au; .Wakool Shire Trim

Subject: RE: PP_2015_WAKOO_002 00 - Request to extend completion of PP

Dear Tim

Reference is made to Planning Proposal Number PP_2015_WAKOO_002_00. — Rezone certain land within Murray
Downs from RU1 Primary Production to RE2 Private Recreation.

A gateway determination was made with respect to this Planning Proposal by the Department of Planning &

Environment on the 7t August 2016 with a timeframe for completion of 12 months from the week following the
date of the Gateway Determination.

The Planning Proposal has been on public exhibition and reported to Council, however the Council planner assessing

the PP did not consult with the relevant agencies specified in the Gateway Determination, therefore an extension of
time for completion of the PP is requested.

Should you have any questions in relation to this matter please make contact with Council’s consultant town
planner Mr Jeremy Swan who can be contacted on Leremv@hawe_s_andswan.ccm.au or 0438 398 079.

Regards

Adam Garland
Manager Health & Building - Barham
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